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Mark your Calendars: 

☺ October 21:  Board of Education 
Meeting 6:00 p.m. High School 

☺ October 26-29:  Red Ribbon Week 

☺ October 26:  Parent/Teacher Con-
ferences 4:00-7:30 p.m. 

☺ October 28:  Parent/Teacher Con-
ferences 4:00-7:30 p.m. 

☺ November 2:  PTO 5:30 p.m. 

☺ November 9:  Fall Picture Retakes 

☺ November 9-12:  Smile Mobile 

☺ November 13:  Fall/Christmas 
Craft/Vendor Show, High School 
9:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 

☺ November 17:  Progress Reports 

☺ November 22:  School In—Session 

☺ November 24-26:  No School—
Thanksgiving Break 

 

 
 

 

We will be celebrating Red Ribbon Week October 26– 29.    

Activities are planned to help the students choose a drug-free lifestyle. 

 

Tuesday - Our future is too bright for drugs!  Wear neon/bright colors 

Wednesday - MOOOve away from drugs!  Wear cow print/country attire 

Thursday - Friends don’t let friends do drugs!  Dress alike with a friend 

Friday - Warhawks team up against drugs!  Wear Bourbon Warhawk gear/team jersey 
 

Hello Starhawk Families, 

It’s hard to believe the year will be a quarter of the way over on the 
15th.  That also means our fall Parent and Teacher Conferences are al-
most here.  They will be held on Tuesday, October 26th and Thursday, 
October 28th.  If you haven’t scheduled your conference, please do so 
soon.  If you need another form sent home, please call the office or 
email your child’s teacher.   

With the four-day week every minute is so important.  We understand 
that kids get sick and sometimes have to stay home, but if at all possi-
ble, please schedule doctor’s appointments, haircuts, and other appoint-
ments on Mondays so students can be at school. 

We will be having our Halloween Parties on Friday, October 29th.  Un-
fortunately, we will be unable to welcome visitors into the classrooms 
for the parties.  We are asking each student to contribute $3.00 to 
cover the costs of the Halloween Party.  You child’s teacher will pur-
chase supplies and treats with the money that is sent.  Please send the 
money for your child’s party to their teacher by Friday, October 22nd.  
Our hope is that we will be able to welcome visitors to our Christmas 
Parties; we will send updates in the future. 

Thank you for all your help and support! 

Joe Obermark 

Principal 
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Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held from 4:00 - 7:30 P.M. on Tuesday, October 26 and 
Thursday, October 28.  

All parents and  guardians are encouraged to schedule an appointment with classroom teach-
ers to share information regarding their child.  Attendees are limited to the student and 
their parents/guardians. Zoom or phone conferences are available at your request.  Report 
cards will be given out at the time of the conference.   

In addition to valuable personal meetings with the teacher, parents can have access to in-
formation about their child through the school’s Parent Portal.  This great tool allows par-
ents to view grades, attendance records, and lunch balances.  You may also pay lunch balanc-
es via the internet.  Contact the office with any questions. 

Mrs. Dawn Roberts, one of our 2nd grade teachers, grew up in and graduated 
from Bourbon.  She then graduated from Southwest Baptist University with 
her teaching degree.  Her entire teaching career has been in the Bourbon 
School District.  She enjoys witnessing the accomplishments her former stu-
dents have made.  She especially loves seeing these students working in our 
district.  Her family consists of her husband, Rich; daughter, Haleigh (her 
husband, Cody); son, Caleb; and sweet granddaughter, Shelby.  Her free time 
is spent with her family and serving in various positions in her church, Calvary 
Baptist.  She also enjoys baking, especially when it makes someone smile. 

Mrs. Viola Huitt graduated from Bourbon High School in 1974.  She is mar-
ried to her husband, Jim; they have 2 sons—JD who teaches at the HS and 
has a YouTube channel; Matt who lives in Nashville and produces music. They 
also have 3 grandchildren:  Alyosha, Olivia and Sveta. She has worked in the 
Bourbon School District since 1990; starting as the copy clerk and later 
transferring to a secretarial role.  In January she will complete her 32nd 
year.  In her free time she enjoys traveling, reading, embroidery, quilt mak-
ing and spending time with family.  She is active in her church and is always 
ready for an adventure.  She enjoys working at Bourbon Schools and seeing 
current and former students; she always welcomes a “hello”. 



3rd & 4th Grades 

Lucy Cain, Politte 

Alison Lopane, Kotila 

Bentley Cherry, Williamson 

Lucy Biles, Graddy 

Audrie Roach, Bridgeman 

Emma Hilliard, Kopp 

Molly Lenox, Mahurin 

Daniel Voorhees, Frayer 

Lola Gilmore, Payne 

Preschool 

Byron Thurmond, Nolie AM 

Paisley Howell-Davis, Nolie PM 

Kindergarten 

Liam Broadaway, Rosemann 

Landen Roach, Thurmond 

Christian Reams, Wigger 

1st & 2nd Grades 

Lucas Hilliard, Dowell 

Isabelle Weaver, Jones 

Hunter Simmons, Hanes 

Jacoby Hercules, Beckett 

Bryce Lappe, Roberts 

Emma Gibson, Muschany 

Halen Ferguson, Bunch 

Ryker Hollinsworth, Ms. Sara 

P.E. 

3rd Grade, Graddy 

Music 

Kindergarten, Thurmond 

Art 

4th Grade, Kopp 



Jaxson Edwards 

   1st Grade 

Cameron Worthy 

   2nd Grade 
Alison Lopane 

  3rd Grade 
Josie Higgins 

  4th Grade 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Congratulations to our September iReady Math Champs for passing the most lessons from each of 
their grade levels.  Keep up the great work! 

From the Bourbon PTO 
Thanks to everyone who helped make our spice fundraiser a huge success. 

This year’s Spice Trophy goes to the Elementary School, who sold a total of 1,301 spices 
(averaging 4 spices per student).  The Middle School sold 387 spices (averaging 1.5 spices 
per student).  The total amount sold was $14,026.00, with a profit of $6,897.95.   

The top selling grade for the elementary was 2nd Grade, who sold 383 spices and won a Do-
nut Party.  The second place grade was 3rd Grade, who sold 340 spices and won a Pizza Par-
ty. Madilyn Gargus, Ryker Hollinsworth, Braedence Jones, Dallas Schwader and Taylor 
Statler were the top 5 elementary sellers and were entered into a drawing to win 2 Six 
Flags Season Passes.  Congratulations to the winner:  Ryker Hollinsworth.  All participants  
were entered into a drawing to win a one-day Six Flags Ticket.  Congratulations to the win-
ner:  Channing Fletcher.   

Once again, the elementary school kept the trophy for their outstanding sales and partici-
pation.  THANK YOU, PTO, FOR ALL YOU DO FOR OUR SCHOOL! 

Ryker Hollinsworth Channing Fletcher 



The Preschool classes traveled to 
Heartland Farms for their annual 
field trip.  Each child was able to 
enjoy a perfect day with their 
classmates and participate in many 
fun activities.  The highlight of the 
trip was a hayride to the pumpkin 
patch.



On Thursday, October 7, Bourbon Elementary hosted the 
Title 1 Family Night.  There were 305 people who joined us  

for dinner and a night of fun.  Students went to several 
classrooms for various fall activities.  Many families also 
visited the Book Fair.  Thank you for attending another 

fun-filled evening with your children. 



Special Starhawk birthday wishes go out to the following staff 
members who have a birthday in the month of October: 

 October 2nd—Mrs. Jessica Becker, Transportation/Asst. Principal 

 October 20th-Mr. Doug King, Maintenance Supervisor 

 October 25th - Mrs. Shelby Politte, 3rd Grade 

 October 31st - Mrs. Lindsay Gobin, Reading Recovery 

Happy Birthday! 

357 Jost Street 
1444 Old Hwy 66 
Bourbon, MO  65441 

Bourbon Elementary 
School 

Phone: 573-732-5365 
Fax: 573-732-3196 
 

Bourbon Elementary School  
Mission Statement 

“We will work together every day to learn and grow  

the Starhawk Way” 

 

The Crawford Co. R-I School District does not discriminate in its programs, 
services, activities, facilities or with regard to employment.  The district will 
provide information in alternative formats when necessary to accommodate 

persons with disabilities. 

We’re on the Web! 
www.warhawks.k12.mo.us 

Fall Parties 

 

This year the teachers are asking that each student contribute $3.00 
to cover the cost of the Halloween Party.  Each teacher will purchase 
supplies and treats with the money that is sent. 

Please send the money for your child’s party to their classroom teacher by  

Friday, October 22. 

 

The students will still be allowed to wear costumes; they will begin putting them on 
around 2:00.  Because this can be somewhat of a time-consuming process, and we 
do not want students to miss a second of their party time, we ask that the chil-
dren save face painting and hair coloring for after school. 

 




